
Regards, Kay Cleaver, Principal.

Dear Parents, Whanau and Caregivers                                                                    28 October 2020
Kia Ora Koutou.

Upcoming Events

What a beautiful few sunny days we have had.  Because of this warm 
weather can you all please ensure your children:

• have a named sunhat (brimmed ones are best)
• wear lighter clothing so that they do not overheat when playing
      outside
• have all clothing and shoes named

Day Date What

Wed 4 Nov Road Patrol Training - Y5

Fri 27 Nov Tabloids Y1-3

Wed 9 Dec Celebration Picnic
Reports go home

Disco - Y3-6

Tues 15 Dec Final Assembly - Y6 parents only

Tues 15 Dec School finishes at 12.15pm

Wed 2 Dec Cluster Athletics - Y5 & 6

Wed 18 Nov Y4 - 6 Athletics

Thurs 10 Dec Y1 and 2 Disco 2-3pm

Mon 14 Dec Y6 Leavers Party

Safety at the Gate
I realise that finding a parking spot is an issue after school.  
However, please do not come into the staff carparks.  Last week, a 
child was nearly hit by a car manouvering in a very crowded car 
park.  If you have a mobility permit there is a mobility space in the 
smaller carpark where you can park and display.  

Asthma Waikato are offering a free 
workshop for anyone wanting 
information about managing their 
child’s asthma.  

The session will be held on the 9th 
November at 9.15am in the Bankwood 
School staffroom.  

Please let the office know  by Friday 
30th October if you are interested in 
coming.




